Weekly Newsletter



Friday 13th July 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

Class Assembly: A big thanks to 2ET who performed a lovely assembly this morning around the theme of Friendship. They shared the recipe for what makes a good friend and showed us paintings that they had done of their friends then sang a really catchy song at the end

Headteacher Awards: Congratulations to Lillian, Ava-Maria, Furaha, Kalina, Nokutenda, Alfie, George, Carlton, Kristofers, Migel, Nikodem, Favour and Macey-Leigh who have all received Headteacher Awards this week.

Golden Tickets: The children who have been rewarded with Golden Tickets this week and have been selected to sit at the 'Top Table' next week are:

Year Group	ar Group Children		Children		
R	Sema & Abdi	4	Corey & Zuzanna		
I	Fatma & Paloma	5	Karina & Lexi		
2	Mia & Aquila	6	Eidlis & James		
3	Nikita & Helin				

House Points: This week's winner is

Godiva		Herbert		Moorcroft		Mowlam	
Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly	Weekly	Half-termly
23	122	22	128	16	84	20	100

Sports Event: On Friday 6^{th} July, fifteen children from Year 4 went to Warwick University to represent Coventry East at the Coventry Sports Games. They took part in the Change 4 Life events and showed different values in each event to score as many points as possible. They showed great team work, determination and perseverance to complete each event and finish 4th, only 3 points behind 3rd. Each child was a pleasure on the day and behaved brilliantly.

Year I Trip to Twycross Zoo: Year One have been learning about Animals this term. On Monday Year One children had a fabulous day at Twycross Zoo. We saw some of the animals we had been learning about and discussed the habitats they live in. We ended a perfect day having a great time in the 'Wet'n' Wild play area. Thank you Year One, your behaviour was superb!

Year 5 Trip: Year 5 had a brilliant time in Derbyshire and made the most of the lovely weather with lots of outdoor fun and activities. The highlight of the trip was the low ropes course at Conkers but the children really enjoyed all of the activities. They worked brilliantly as a team and looked out for each other. The children were all a credit to Moat House.

YN Trip to Umberslade Farm: Today, the Nursery children, parents and staff spent a day on the farm. They learnt how to feed and care for lots of different animals. The guides taught everyone the correct names of the mummy, daddy and baby animals. Feeding the goats was lots of fun, as the animals tickled the children's hands with their tongues. They especially enjoyed stroking the velvety noses of the horses and enjoyed bumping up and down during the tractor ride. They all had so much fun on the farm that many children fell asleep on their way home after a very happy and exciting day.

One Body One Life: The Moat Family Hub (adjoining the school) are offering a free five week programme to help you and your family make real changes to your eating and exercise habits to be fitter, healthier and more active. It starts on Monday 30th July at 11.00 till 2.30 pm and for more information you can contact the Be Active Be Healthy team - tel: 024 7678 5627 or email: beactivebehealthy@coventry.gov.uk

Pause for Thought: "Imagine your life is perfect in every respect; what would it look like?" - Brian Tracy. Imagine it and make it happen!

Thanks from St Chads A huge thank you to Moat House Choir for their superb performance at the St. Chad's Church Hall reopening event on 4th July. Their singing was enjoyed by The Bishop of Coventry, The Right Reverend Dr Christopher Cocksworth; The Lord Mayor, John Blundell; Councillor Pat Seaman as well as local councillors and residents.

The celebration was to mark the re-opening of St. Chad's Church Hall where a substantial amount of money has been spent to modernise the hall. Most of the materials, including the lighting and flooring are sympathetic to people who suffer with restricted sound and vision and the flooring is especially sympathetic to dementia suffers and autistic children.

The Hall has a capacity for approximately 50 people and is available to hire at a reasonable price for anyone wanting to run their family party, activities i.e. slimming or dance clubs etc...

If you are interested please contact Lorraine Page (Church Warden) on 07948 350732 or email: woodendstchads@gmail.com

Please make a note of the following dates for your diary:

Monday 16th July Tuesday 17th July Thursday 19th July Monday 23rd July Wednesday 25th July Wednesday 25th July

Thursday 26th - Sunday 29th July

Tuesday 4th September Thursday 18th October Friday 19th October Monday 29th October

Annual reports to parents

Parents' Evening

Year 4 to Cadbury World Year 6 Leavers' party Year 6 performance

Summer break

Year 5 to Dol-y-Moch Children return to school

Half term break

Teacher day (children should not come to school)

Children return to school

Alasdair Black Headteacher

Yours sincerely,

Letters that were sent home this weeks



Attendance for last week:

Our school target for attendance is 97%.

Last week's attendance was %

The class with the best attendance last week was %

Attendance money won:

£I -

